
Welcome Letter to a New Child Patient 

 

 

 

 

Dear _______________, 
 
We are so pleased to know that you are coming to our office to have your teeth checked and to learn 
about taking care of your teeth. We have some really cool things in our office especially for our young 
patients like you. We think you’ll like seeing and learning about all the special stuff. 
 
We will enjoy having you as part of our tooth care team as we work together to give you a lifetime of good 
dental health and a beautiful, healthy smile. And please tell your parents that we will take all the time 
necessary to answer all your questions and theirs during your first appointment. 
 
We will see you on _____________, __________, 2015 at_____ (AM/PM). 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Dr, Doe and Staff 
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